
From: Sullivan, William  

Sent: Monday, May 18, 2015 12:42 PM 
To: Zellers, Ledell; Parks, Timothy 

Subject: 1200 E Wash Plan commission Comment 

 
Hello Ledell, Tim, 
 
Feel free to provide feedback on my proposed verbiage: 
 
Aerial fire lanes shall be free from overhead obstructions.  Obstructions shall not be 
located between the building and an aerial fire lane.   Alternative measures to allow 
obstructions may include specific tree selection and placement; increased fire protection 
systems; and/or increased building fire resistance.  Alternatives must be approved by 
MFD prior to site plan approval. 
 
 
Tim, this would replace MFD comments for 1200 E Washington.  Our intent is not the removal of 
trees but rather a performance approach to fire operations and safety. 
 
Thanks, Bill 
 

Bill Sullivan 

Fire Protection Engineer 

City of Madison Fire Department 

30 W. Mifflin Street, 9th Floor 

Madison, WI 53703 

608.261.9658 (Phone) 
wsullivan@cityofmadison.com 
www.madisonfire.org 
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